
 

 

  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the 

Finance Advisory Committee (FAC) 

scheduled for Monday, March 30, 2020 

has been canceled due to precautions regarding COVID-19. 

 

The next Regular Meeting of the  

Finance Advisory Committee (UAC) 

Is scheduled to be held Monday, May 04, 2020 unless  

Federal, State or Local Health Agency directives are in place.  

 

FINANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Monday, March 30, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. 
Los Osos Community Services District Office 

2122 9th Street, Suite 106, Los Osos, CA 
 

 COMMITTEE MEMBERS    STAFF 
 Marshall Ochylski, Chairperson   Ron Munds, General Manager  
 Christine Womack, Vice Chairperson  Laura Durban, Administrative Services Manager 
 Sandra Cirilo, Member      
 Lisa Gonzalez, Member       
 Cheri Grimm, Member      
  Bea Jansen, Member 
 Alyce Thorp, Member 
 
  


